
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

To celebrate diversity during Autism Awareness Week, we will be holding a 

Rainbow Mufti Day on Thursday 29th March. Please dress your children in 

any (or every!) colour of the rainbow. You are invited to make a voluntary 

contribution which will be shared between two charities which have supported 

some of our Heathfield children, Me Too & Co and the National Autistic Society. 

Please send money in cash on the day. 

The children will also find out more about what it’s like to live with autism in our 

assemblies during the week. 

 

Mrs Child and Miss Chamberlain 

 


